
Weekly Communication 

 

Please reply to infantinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find attached to the school website the following letters; 

 Christmas Reading Challenge 

 Year R Maths Home Learning Spring 1 

 Year 1 Maths Home Learning Spring 1 

 Year 2 Maths Home Learning Spring 1 

 

http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/default.asp?pid=82 

 
Don’t forget to look at our Community Information page also in the letters 

section for what’s happening in Southampton. 

 

FORTHCOMING DATES 

Tuesday 17th    Year 2 Theatre Trip 9am - 12pm 

Tuesday 17th    Christmas Performance 2-3pm St James Parish Church  

Wednesday 18th  Christmas Performance 9.40am - 10.40am St James Parish 

Church  

Wednesday 18th   FOSIS Mince Pies at school after Christmas Performance  

Thursday 19th   Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day  

Thursday 19th   Last Ninja Warrior Club 

Friday 20th    School closes at 3.10pm for the Christmas Holiday  

  

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE  
With our forthcoming Christmas Performance we thought it would be good to remind 
you of the school's photography policy. 
 
Please remember any photos taken are for personal use only. 
 
They MUST NOT be shared online. 

mailto:infantinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk
http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/default.asp?pid=82


 Images taken will be for family or family use only 
 Images will not be taken of other children outside of the performance area 
 No image will be used for display publicly 
 No images or film will be posted on the internet or on social networking sites 
 No photographs of film will be distributed through social networking sites 

This is a matter of safe-guarding and must be strictly adhered to in order 
to protect all children.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Also if possible can you not bring pushchairs to the church as we do not have 
enough room to store them.  
 
 

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE - SUPER STAR DVD’s 
DVD's of the school performance of Super Star will be on sale on the playground 
after school on Thursday 19th December.  Look out for Mrs Fay wearing her Santa 
hat. 
 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Don’t forget to book your After School Clubs – A few spaces left  

 

THE SUN’S READING TOKENS SCHEME 

Shirley Schools have registered to be part of The Sun’s ‘Reading Token’ scheme in 
conjunction with HarperCollins for a free pack of 106 books worth over £600. 

In order to receive these books we need to collect 3500 tokens per school, which are 
printed in The Sun and The Sun on Sunday from Saturday 23rd November 2019 until 
Saturday 18th January 2020 

We would very much like your help to collect these vouchers to enable our children 
to continue their reading adventures. 

A collection box will be placed in the school office where you can drop off your 
vouchers. 

Thank you as always for your continued support. 

 

SKOOLKIT 

Skoolkit are offering a free delivery promotion on all online orders placed during 
Wednesday 11th December – Friday 13th December which you can take advantage of 
if you don’t fancy tackling the parking and chaos of the town centres. 



  
Free delivery code XMAS19 to use from Wednesday 11th December – Friday 
13th December. 
  
The code is only valid during the time specified and will need to be entered when 
parents are viewing their baskets online. 
 

Kind Regards, 

Amanda Hunt 
Administration Officer 
 
 
 
 
FOSIS NEWS 
 

Thank you! 

Thank you to everyone who attended and helped at the school Christmas fair - we raised 

roughly £1500 to be shared between both schools! We thought the event went well but 

would love to hear your thoughts and any suggestions for improvements – please message 

us through facebook or email pta@shirleyschools.co.uk.  

 

Join Us 

If you would like to get involved with the planning and organising of what we do, or just 

fancy a drink and a nose then please join us in the new year for a meeting in the Bellemoor.  

Date TBC. 
 

Uniform 
Don’t forget that every Monday morning we will be running a uniform shop in the community room.  

Also any donations gratefully received, please bring to the community room on Monday mornings. 

 

Match funding 
This year we are looking to increase the money we raise by looking at match funding.  Many 

companies will offer to match or add to money raised when you volunteer.  If we had one parent do 

this for each event we could really get a boost on what we raise.  Do you think you could help? 

Please look into whether your company does this and then contact us to arrange this.  Image adding 

£250 to an event for one hour of your time. 

Coming up next year…….. 

 

Silent Disco – Fri 13th March 

Join us for an amazing family event! We’ll have 2 family discos followed by an adults-only 

disco with licensed bar. More details to follow – watch this space!! 
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